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In the event that Logicor’s senior management becomes aware of any concerns relating to modern 
slavery or human trafficking within our business or any supply chain, appropriate steps will be taken to 
investigate the issue. If we consider the steps being taken by our supplier to be inadequate in mitigating 
the risk of modern slavery, we will engage with a view to helping them understand and achieve the 
required standards. Where a supplier is found to be subject to sanctions or had a previous incidence of 
modern slavery or human trafficking, we will consider the steps taken by them to prevent a re-
occurrence. In certain cases, Logicor may assess whether any additional steps are required, including 
an appointment of an independent auditor to conduct a formal investigation, designating a member of 
the senior management team to take responsibility for the investigation and corrective actions, such as 
working with the relevant supplier with a view to improving their practices in this regard.  
 
Compliance with Logicor’s policies and procedures that are in place to support the objectives of the 
Modern Slavery Act is monitored for effectiveness and reported to the Senior Management Team. 
 

7. Looking ahead 
 
The results of the residual risk assessments and questionnaires mentioned in section 6 above will be 
reviewed and analysed in 2022. They will inform what our strategic steps should be to minimise the 
risks of modern slavery and human trafficking within Logicor’s supply chains, and to create closer and 
more resilient relationships with our key suppliers. 
 
We are committed to working with our suppliers to raise awareness of modern slavery and embed 
positive behaviours. We will continue to communicate with existing suppliers that are considered higher 
risk, whether due to the services they offer and/or their location, to understand the steps they have 
taken or are taking to reduce the risk of modern slavery and human trafficking in their businesses, and 
to obtain appropriate reassurance that the policies and procedures they have adopted are sufficiently 
robust to meet our expectations in this regard.  
 
We will remain vigilant, monitor our business and supply chains on an ongoing basis to assess our 
current measures and, where needed, develop supplementary processes to reduce further the risk of 
modern slavery and human trafficking taking place. 
 
This statement has been approved by the Boards of Directors of Eurocor II S.à r.l. and Eurocor III S.à 
r.l. on 27 May 2022. 
 
 
 
 
 
_______________________________ 
Sung Lee 
Class B Manager for and on behalf of  
Eurocor II S.à r.l.  
Date: 27 May 2022 
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Sung Lee      Dorota Roch 
Class B Manager for and on behalf of    Class D Manager for and on behalf of  
Eurocor III S.à r.l.      Eurocor III S.à r.l.  
Date: 27 May 2022     Date: 27 May 2022 




	EnvelopeID_5cbaca86-c569-4a51-b7c8-57cea142f338: DocuSign Envelope ID: BB2994BF-3DA2-4581-85D6-91AF3EB2688E


